
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday June 17th, 2019 at 8:00pm Utah (7:00pm 
AZ) at Big Water Town Hall located at 60 N Aaron Burr, Big Water Utah, the Big 
Water Town Council will hold a public hearing to consider adopting the operating 
budget for Fiscal Year 2019/2020. 

At the time and place set forth above, all interested persons may appear and will be 
given an opportunity to be heard either in support or in opposition. 

 

         Michelle Dufour 

         Big Water Deputy Clerk 

 

 


